
 

 
 
 
 
 

OHIO TURNPIKE AND  
INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

ISSUED:  JANUARY 24, 2024 
 

To 
 

LOI NO. 1-2024 
 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST (LOIs) FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING 
SERVICES PROJECT NO. 71-23-14 

 
ISSUED: JANUARY 5, 2024 

 
LETTERS OF INTEREST DUE DATE: 5:00 P.M. (Eastern) JANUARY 26, 2024 

 
ATTENTION OF RESPONDENTS IS DIRECTED TO: 

 
 
 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 5:00 PM ON JANUARY 23, 2024: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Issued by the Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission through Aimee W. Lane, Esq., Director of 
Contracts Administration 
 
 

 
____________________________             JANUARY 24, 2024 
Aimee W. Lane, Esq.,    Date     
Director of Contracts Administration   
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ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 5:00 P.M. ON JANUARY 23, 2024: 
 
 
Q#2 Does OTIC have any determinations made or preferences for maintenance of traffic at 

each bridge site? If so, can the details be provided? 
 
A#2 OTIC has not made any determinations on or preference of maintenance of traffic at each bridge 

site. 
 
 
Q#3 Will this contract require the consultant to perform full administration and inspection 

services during the construction phase? 
 
A#3 Per Section C of Appendix A, the consultant will provide engineering support during 

construction.  
 
 
Q#4 Will cellular abutments be required for the proposed replacement bridge at MP 240.4? 
 
A#4 OTIC has not performed a structure type study for the bridge replacement at MP 240.4.  

Accordingly, no specifications or design parameters have been set for this replacement structure. 
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